
                                                                                      

 

To all prospective Bashers  

Please contact Geoff Kilford (Mobile Workshop1) before purchasing 

any old Bash Vehicle or New Vehicle to prepare for the Bash, as 

sometimes the vehicle you are thinking of purchasing may not be 

suitable or mechanically faulty or have metal fatigue.  

A quick ring will help any later problems or disappointments.   

Yours in Bashing  

Geoff Kilford   

MW1   

Phone: 0403 327 378 
 

 


